
I am writing in regard to the bill requiring landlords to forgive 20% of the rental bill to receive 
compensation for non payment of rent due to Covid-19 government restrictions. We are landlords and 
own one duplex. We are not even charging our tenants market rent and depend on the rent to 
supplement our social security. We don’t feel it is right that the government is restricting our rights to 
collect rent and evict tenants, much less forcing us to forgive rent to collect what is rightly ours. If 
government is restricting our rights to collect then they should be responsible to pay us in full to make 
us whole.  
Lynn and Jerry Baldwin 
Eugene, Oregon 
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